[image: ]Christmas Show
The children of Primary 4 have started their preparations for the Christmas Show. Please encourage your child to learn the words of the songs each night as part of their Homework. Scripts will be sent home this week. We will be in touch in due course regarding costumes.
Homework
Please ensure your child’s homework and Homework Diary is signed each night.[image: See the source image]
Accelerated Reader
Please encourage your child to take books out of the school library to read for building up points on Accelerated Reader. The cabinet in the foyer contains prizes the children can win for reaching various milestones. A point card is in the front of your child’s Homework Diary.
Dates for your Diary
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thursday 5th Dec: Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Children in Crossfire. £1 per child. 
Thursday 5th Dec: Christmas Rickety Wheel
Monday 9th Dec & Tuesday 10th Dec: Christmas Show 
Wednesday 11th Dec: Canteen Christmas Dinner
Thursday 12th Dec: School Closed for General Election
Tuesday 17th Dec: School Carol Service
Friday 20th Dec: School Closes for Christmas Holidays 
[image: See the source image]
‘Do This In Memory’ Programme
The next Mass in the ‘Do This In Memory’ Programme is Sunday 24th November at 12.15pm in Our Lady of Lourdes Chapel, Steelstown. 
We would like to thank you for your support and a special word of thanks to those taking part in the Liturgy and for the Primary 4 children who are also singing in the choir at these Masses. 
PE
The boys and girls of Primary 4 will continue to learn the skills of Gaelic each week. Miss O’ Doherty’s class will start Hurling in addition to Gaelic from this Wednesday 13th November. Children are asked to wear their PE Gear into school and stay in their gear all day to accommodate this.
Mathletics
The children have been so engaged in Mathletics this term. We have really enjoyed celebrating the achievements of the children by presenting Bronze and Silver certificates! Keep up the good work, 10 minutes a day goes a long way!
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World War Two
Our current World Around Us topic is World War 2. The children will be learning about what life was like for children during the war. If you have any older relatives with stories to share please encourage them to talk to the children about their experiences. 
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